
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Draft EIS period for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Midas Gold has worked hard to ensure the safety of the community during construction and 

operations of the Stibnite Gold Project. To minimize travel near important waterways, Midas Gold 

has proposed using Burntlog Road. This allows the company to take advantage of existing Forest 

Service roads and reduce travel on Johnson Creek and South Fork Road â€“ both of which are heavily 

used by recreationalists.  

 

While some of the Stibnite Gold Project will take place on public lands, Midas Gold has made a 

commitment to the community to ensure access is preserved to people’s favorite places. The 

company has promised to provide parking for winter recreationalists at their maintenance facility 

and submitted an additional plan to the U.S. Forest Service to allow Idahoans to continue to use 

Stibnite Road throughout the life of the project when it is safe. 

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit the Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for 

critical minerals and cleans up the environment. 

 

Please keep my comments in mind, 

 

 

Name: Kayden Zimmerman 


